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3rd March 2017
Dear Parents

Year 3 and Year 4 Trip to Ness Botanic Gardens – Monday 27th March 2017
We have organised a visit to Ness Botanic Gardens for Year 3 and Year 4.  This is an opportunity to undertake cross-curricular work and the chance for all children to work together.  The learning will be focused on exploring our  new topic “Why are bees always so busy?” 
KS2 Plant and Pollinator Quest                    
We will go on a fascinating journey around Ness Botanic Gardens to discover more about plant types and structures. The children will get the opportunity to seek for and identify pollinators, as well as finding out about how important they really are. Historically, plant hunters travelled world-wide to find plants to bring back to Britain, changing the look of our own domestic gardens over time. Find out a little about these intrepid explorers too as you travel around the 'the world' at Ness. We will also Identify and describe the functions of different parts of flowering plants; roots, stem/trunk, leaves and flowers; explore the requirements of plant life and discover plants that grow in different conditions; explore the part that flowers play in the life cycle of flowering plants, including pollination and seed dispersal.

Your child will require a packed lunch in a disposable bag with their name on – no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please!  If  your child is in receipt of a Free School Meal or pay for lunches via Direct Debt then you are entitled for the school kitchen to provide your child with a packed lunch if you so wish.  If you would like to take up this option, please indicate on the slip below your child’s choice of sandwich. 

Children should wear their usual school uniform and bring Wellies/ stout shoes/boots and waterproof coats are advisable. Any children requiring medication or inhalers should hand them to Mrs Goman/Mrs Jones on the morning of the trip in a named bag.
We will leave school just after morning registration and return at approximately 3:15pm in time for usual collection time.

The cost of the trip is £11.00
Please return the permission slip along with payment in full before Wednesday 22nd March.

Many thanks

Mrs Goman
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Year 3 and Year 4 Trip to Ness Botanic Gardens – Monday 27th March 2017

I give my permission for my child: ……………………………………………………..  to take part in the trip.
I enclose the sum of £11.00 (Please make cheques payable to Glazebury CE Primary School) slip to be returned with full payment. 
My child is Free School Meal or Direct Debit payment and I would like a school provided packed lunch:     
 YES   /   NO 

If Yes, please circle the sandwich choice:    Ham / Cheese / Tuna

Signed (Parent/Carer)........................................................................ Date: ……………………………..
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